
     
 

INAUGURAL WORK & LABOUR STUDIES 

UNDERGRADUATE CONFERENCE  
 

Thursday March 14th, 2019 at York University 
 

 

CALL FOR PRESENTATIONS  
 

We invite undergraduate students to submit conference presentation proposals on any topic related 

to Work and Labour Studies. This might include but is not limited to: precarious work, migrant 

and informal labour; the gig economy and interactive work; care work, household & emotional 

labour; non-profit and cooperative labour; unions & social movements; policy approaches and 

legislative solutions to advancing equity, diversity and inclusion; social inequality and labour 

internationalism 

 

Each participant will have 15 minutes to present their work on a thematically organized panel. To 

submit your proposal, please fill out the Google Form available HERE. Submissions are due 

Friday February 15th, 2019. 

 

WHY SHOULD YOU SUBMIT A PROPOSAL? 

• Meet experts and influencers in the field of work and labour studies face-to-face 

• It’s a great networking opportunity with faculty and students 

• Strengthen existing skills and develop new ones 

• Meet like-minded peers interested in creating a labour market that meets 21st century challenges 

• Great practice for graduate school and entering the world of work  

• Each student will receive a Certificate of Participation, which looks great on a resumé 

• Learn about your Rights in the Workplace 

• Coffee breaks and snacks, including a pizza lunch, will also be provided 

• Have fun and learn something new 

For more information, please contact Dr. Carlo Fanelli (fanelli@yorku.ca). 
Department of Social Science 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Y-K-dgSsWutGLFzIjQcob-jwvsIRWuMTcpDpORI-OX0/edit
https://glrc.apps01.yorku.ca/publications/know-your-rights/

